
Please do not forget our blood drive this 

Sunday, September 14th from 11:30 until 

2:00 PM in the Fellowship Room. 

REJOICE! 

We rejoice in the baptism of Paige     

Fullbright, daughter of our new   

brother-in-Christ, Tim. Paige was     

baptized into Christ this past Sunday 

morning. Please welcome Paige into our church family 

and let her know we will help her in any way in her 

Christian walk. 

CONTINUING PRAYER CONCERNS 

Bob Allen,  Kyrian Anderson (8 year old friend of the 

Hyde's, diagnosed with Leukemia) Ruth Autrey, Chad 

Beard, Bob Bivins, Nancy Burlison, Betty Caldwell (sister of 

Linda Carpenter), Harold  Carothers, Blake Carter ( great  

grandson  of  Sue Merritt),  Sherri Collins, Norma Cowden,   

Thelma Divine,  Babe Doyle, Norma Edgmon, Mary Jo 

Fleming,   Fredith Hanifan,    Louise Honaker, Mariella   

Jacobs, John Johnston, Jane Lynn, Patti Morgan (niece of 

Burl Vanlandingham), Thearlene Morris, Rachel O’Neal, 

Addyson & Savannah Paine (twin great grand  daughters 

of Wayne & Patti Spencer), Andy Peerson (brother to 

Royce Peerson), Sue Riedel, Katie Carter Rose (niece of 

Denise Beard),   Naomi Rutledge, Rhetta Smith, Sarah 

Smith, Dorothy Strickland, John Sullivan, Lorine  Watson, 

Emma White, Iva Williams (mother of Cathy Rose) and 

Selene Williams (daughter of Craig & Michelle McKnight). 

All these members  and   friends have  continuing  health  

concerns or other  special circumstances.   

They appreciate your interest and prayers. 

YOUTH NEWS 

By NATHAN KELLY 

 
Sunday was such a great day. For those who haven’t 
heard, Paige Fullbright was baptized. It made for a 
great start to the week. It got even better at the 
AWTG when we got to witness two more guys getting 
baptized. Sure, to be honest I was more excited about 
Paige since I know her, but there’s still so much       
excitement witnessing three baptisms in one day. 
  
If you’re reading this on Sunday, I just ask that you 
keep the youth group in your prayers as we head back 
from Arkansas. If you’re reading this before Sunday, I 
ask that you keep our whole trip in your prayers. I’m 
excited about the trip and I just pray that it all goes 
well. 

LOOKING AHEAD 

SEPTEMBER 12—14 Youth Group Camp Tour 

SEPTEMBER 12—Ladies’ Night at Little 

SEPTEMBER 14—Blood Drive 

SEPTEMBER 15—Sonshine Sisters at Michelle McKnight’s 

SEPTEMBER 17— Ladies Bible Class Resumes 

SEPTEMBER 20—Men’s Fishing Trip 

SONSHINE SISTERS 

The Sonshine Sisters  Women’s Ministry, will           

recommence this Monday, September 15th at the 

home of Michelle McKnight. All the    

ladies of the congregation are              

encouraged to come and voice their 

opinion on how we may serve our     

congregation and community. Please 

bring a salad or finger food to share.  Please bring 

your survey that you received in the mail this week.  

Our purpose is to grow closer to one another, to 

grow spiritually in Christ and to serve others. Each 

lady is very much a vital part of our congregation and 

we need you so that we can serve all. Please see 

Michelle McKnight if you have any questions. TIPTON HOME 

 Our September collection for the  
Tipton Home will be Crisco type 
shortening. Please place in the     
barrel in the foyer.  Thank you. 

Carpenter Place 

Germany 

Haiti Children’s Home 

Hope Harbor Children’s Home 

Liflyfield Christian & Adoption 

Nicaragua 

Philippines 

Search 

Southern Africa Bible College 

Tipton Home         

Westview Boys Home        

Sunday, September 14th - 

Building Fund Offering 

 

FAMILY NEWS 

  

Thank God for His blessings on our church family. We 

had several struggling with their health this past week. 

Everyone is home and improving right now. Please 

continue to pray for those that need the Lord’s     

blessing.  We also had a great moment of rejoicing this 

past Sunday, Paige Fullbright obeyed the gospel and 

began her walk with Christ. Make sure you welcome 

Paige to the family of God. Summer time is over now 

and school time is now in full swing. Many of our   

ministries in the fall are beginning again. We need to 

thank all those that teach our Bible classes, Bible hour, 

and all the other leaders in our church family. Thank 

you to all of you for your work in the Lord. 

 

The How, Why, and Who 

When it comes to worship we all want to know how to 

do it and do it right. But, before we can know how to 

worship, we must know why we worship, and before 

we can know why we worship, we must know who we 

are worshipping. This Sunday the 14th we will look at 

who is God. 

“God said to Moses, "I AM WHO I AM.  This is what 

you are to say to the Israelites: 'I AM has sent me to 

you.'" Exodus 3:14  NIV 

Moses asks God; If I’m questioned on who you are 

what should I tell them? God’s simple answer is tell 

them “I am who I am”.   Let’s explore the word of God 

and consider who is the God of our worship.  

Let’s come together this Lord’s day and seek to grow 

in our understanding of who God is so that we may 

worship Him and grow closer to our Father in Heaven.  

 

Your brother, 

Jimmy Hyde  

MEN’S FISHING TRIP 
The Central men of all ages are planning a fishing trip 
to the Canard’s place.  The tentative date is Saturday, 
September 20th.  We will finalize the date on  
Wednesday the 17th based on the latest weather  
forecast.  Some 
of the men plan 
to tent camp on    
Friday night the 
19th.  If you have 
questions, see 
Dale Beard. 

 

All the youth that are planning on going on our Camp 

Tour need to be at the building at 5 PM this Friday 

the 12th. You will need to eat dinner before we leave 

or bring something to eat on the way. We will stay in 

Tulsa and the church there will provide lunch for us. 

Saturday we will drive to Clinton, AR; you need   

money for dinner there. I hope to arrive home about 

the time our evening service here ends. Don’t forget 

to bring something to sleep on or in, clean clothes 

and money for 2 meals and snacks. Also, bring your 

Bibles. If kids or their parents have any questions 

please see Nathan Kelly. 

LADIES BIBLE CLASS 

Ladies Bible Class will resume on 

Wednesday, September 17th at 10:30 

AM with our monthly potluck     

luncheon following. We would love 

for all of the ladies that are able to 

join us. We are using the book 

“Victory Over Trials” by Lottie Beth 

Hobbs. 
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LAST WEEK’S RECORD 

Bible School                         114 

Worship Service           182 

Sunday Evening                              100 

Wednesday Evening                                       93 

Contribution                                                          $4,526.60 

SERVING THE CONGREGATION 

September 14,  2014 

Announcements:                             Bob Perry 

Opening Prayer:                    Cary Leonard  

Song Director:                         Michael Michener 

Scripture Reading:                          Ron Taffe 

Sermon:                            Jimmy Hyde 

Closing Prayer:                                     Craig McKnight 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH         SOUTH          

Scott Perry                        Carl Weeks 

Mark Michener                Clavin Norwood 

AT THE BACK OF AUDITORIUM 

Ronnie Berry                 Tim McGalliard 

USHERS 

Bob Stephens                                    Jim Cross 

GREETERS 

Foyer:                            Bob & Janet Stephens 

Elevator:                                       Jim & Vivian Cross 

NURSERY ATTENDANT 

Jennifer Lawrence 

ASSISTING OUTSIDE ELEVATOR DOOR 

Jon Merritt 

PROJECTION & AUDIO CONTROL 

Ken Whittington                                  Nathan Kelly 

EVENING WORSHIP 

Opening Prayer:                Dwyane Dennis 

Song Director:            Michael Michener 

Scripture Reading:                    Jaxon Canard 

Sermon:                       Jimmy Hyde 

Closing Prayer:                    Jim Pettyjohn 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH    SOUTH 

Eric Park                                     Jim Walling 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SERVICE 

September 17, 2014 

Classes For All Ages 

Devotional:                       Jimmy Hyde 

Song Director:                Clavin Norwood 

VAN DRIVER 

Tracy Gettle 

If you are unable to serve this week, please notify 

BILL LAWERANCE at 273-1069 
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Tenth and Bell—P.O. Box 1228—Shawnee, OK 74802-1228 

Office: 405-273-3065  Fax: 405-275-7720 

Email: tenthandbell@sbcglobal.net   Website: shawneecentralcofc.org 

MINISTERS: 

Jimmy Hyde 

Dwyane Dennis 

Nathan Kelly 

ELDERS: 

Dennis Brodersen 

Paul Harris 

Steve Kelly 

Bob Perry 

Robert Perry 

Jim Pettyjohn 

Bob Stephens 

DEACONS: 

Dale Beard 

Jim Cross 

Tracy Gettle 

Craig McKnight 

Michael Michener 

Scott Perry 

Frank Romberg 

Ron Taffe 

SECRETARY: 

Michelle McKnight 

CUSTODIANS: 

Jim & Vivian Cross 
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